
Dear Staff, Students, and Parents, 

We are all excited about what this school year has in store. I hope everyone had a good time with 

friends and family this summer making memories to share with everyone. I know that for myself it was 

good to spend time in Oregon with family and settle down from the hustle and bustle of school. One of 

my favorite moments was sitting by the lake shortly after the sun began to rise, with my fishing line in 

the water just allowing myself to relax. 

Now however, it is time to gear back up for an amazing 2015-2016 school year! There has been quite a 

buzz around the school from staff and students, as the school year has gotten under way. When you 

step onto our campus, you will most likely see some new faces around with changes in the high school 

and middle school teaching staff, the Technology Department, and transportation. In the high school, 

we have new teachers in art, physical education, social studies, math, and language arts. In middle 

school, we have a new teacher in math and science. 

My hope is that everyone has a terrific experience this year at Seligman as we all put our best foot 

forward and set out to accomplish our goals. We have been putting together plans to implement this 

year that will continue to allow students to grow emotionally, physically, and academically preparing 

them for the future as they are walking towards the many doors of opportunity. It is our goal to equip 

our students at Seligman with the essential keys necessary to unlock these doors and help pursue their 

dreams. 

As we take on the challenges of this year we will look to make great strides, but it will take the support 

of our community. Let’s commit to support one other within our school and encourage one another 

along the journey. If you need to speak with me about anything, please take the opportunity to call our 

office at (928) 216-4123. 

 

With Care, 

 

Jeff Baker 

Principal 


